Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
American Consulting Professionals - Deborah Turner
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 9, 2013, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Atonement Lutheran Church, 29617 SR 54, Wesley Chapel, FL 33543.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation is finalizing the design plans for the widening of SR 54 from east of Curley Road to east of Morris Bridge Road. The proposed improvements will include widening SR 54 from two to four lanes plus auxiliary lanes from east of Curley Road to Foxwood Boulevard and from two to four lanes from Foxwood Boulevard to Morris Bridge Road. The project also includes raised medians, sidewalks, a multi-use path, and bike lanes.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Steve Carroll at (813)975-6000.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Steve Carroll at (813)975-6000. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800)955-8771 (TDD) or (800)955-8770 (voice).
For more information, you may contact Steve Carroll at (813)975-6000.
